
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 11, 2014 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

This letter is to inform you we will be giving the New York State English Language Arts 

assessments from Tuesday, April 1st through Thursday, April 3rd.  The mathematics assessments 

will be administered from Wednesday, April 30
th

 through Friday, May 2nd.   

 

The best way to help us prepare your child for the assessments is by ensuring s/he is well-rested 

and has a nutritious breakfast. We are working toward making testing as stress-free as possible. 

To this end, you can encourage your child to simply do his/her best. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jackie Sinatra 

Principal 
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